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PolicyLab responded to a request for public comment from the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services and
Department of Health and Human Services on the Proposed Rule on Clarifying Eligibility for a Qualified Health
Plan through an Exchange, Advance Payments of the Premium Tax Credit, Cost-Sharing Reductions, a Basic
Health Program, and for Some Medicaid and Children's Health Insurance Programs.

In their response, PolicyLab experts highlight relevant evidence on the importance of removing immigrant
families’ barriers to access to comprehensive and affordable health insurance coverage.

Authors:

Guevara J, Montoya-Willams D, Pennotti R, Rosenquist R, Wallis KE, Williamson AA, Yun K
Topics

Minority & Immigrant Communities



https://policylab.chop.edu/tools-and-memos/centers-medicare-medicaid-services-request-comment-proposed-rule-clarifying
https://policylab.chop.edu/sites/default/files/2023-06/policylab-comments-proposed-rule-clarifying-eligibility-qualified-health-plan.pdf
https://policylab.chop.edu/our-research/health-equity/minority-immigrant-communities

	Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services Request for Comment: Proposed Rule on Clarifying Eligibility for a Qualified Health Plan through an Exchange, Advance Payments of the Premium Tax Credit, Cost-Sharing Reductions, a Basic Health Program
	Date:
	Topics


